<Practice letter head> 

Dear x

RE: Request for Inclisiran administration

I refer to your request for this Practice to administer Inclisiran for our patient. Unfortunately, General Practice has not been commissioned or appropriately funded to carry out this work.

Therefore, we are unable to undertake your request unless accompanied by an item of service fee. 

You will be aware that General Practice is under immense pressure and heading into a challenging Winter without adequate resource. No assumptions should be made about a never-ending supply of goodwill. 

We have informed the patient that we will not be carrying out this work and would ask that you contact the Commissioners to appropriately fund this request. 

Thank you.

